[bookmark: _GoBack]We have no minutes from Tuesday, March 14, 2023 as it was the Rotary Multiclub Social!

There was great food, lots of fellowship and camaraderie!  There was a good showing from all of the clubs.  For many, it ended with the Stetson Baseball game (sorry for the loss!)

If you could not make the event, you missed a good time. 

See you all at the next meeting!

Kathy
